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Update of our Society and our view for the future

The Committee of the Opera Society Inc. are sincerely grateful to our members and friends for your
continued support during this global pandemic.

Looking back over each of calendar 2020 and 2021 your society has restricted our activities to comply
with Federal, State and Local Government limitations and to keep us all as safe and healthy as possible.

Those limitations have ebbed and flowed ranging from easing restrictions to hard lockdowns each of
which bringing with it the need to be flexible and adjust programs to accomodate constant change.

With the improving vaccination rate suggesting that once 70-80 percent of our population is fully
vaccinated restrictions may be lifted is a goal much desired by all. Until that time it would

appear living with constantly changing limitations will be very much an important part of our lives.

Our situation today is much better than it was a year or so ago. The future looks brighter with all
Victorians hoping and planning for a return to something close to what we knew as normality.

With this in mind you can be reassured that your committee is watching developments very closely and
planning for as quick a turn around as possible once circumstances allow.

Under the “EVENTS” tab on this website is a wrap of the year to date along with our current and /or
future activities document called “Dates for Your Diary”. As this document is dynamic please visit it
regularly to obtain your latest update on activities both now and in the future.

Our society is strong and adopting a positive approach to the future - we hope you are too.

Thank you again for your support during a time in our lives we are unlikely to ever forget.

Best Wishes to all

The President and Committee - Opera Society Inc.





